
Membership Meeting Minutes 

July 20, 2017 

Board Members Present: Ernie Shumbat, Tim Wood, Brian Shearer, Brian Heller, Chris Bender, Chris 

Iachini, Kevin Edler, Wes Zeisloft, and Susan Iachini 

Sixteen members and six guests were in attendance at the Silverthorn Tavern. 

Wes Zeisloft made a motion to accept the meeting minutes from March 23, 2017 meeting, second by 

Brian Shearer. Motion passed. 

Treasurer Brian Shearer reported a balance of $10,969.70 as of July 20, 2017. He noted that $2,600.00 

remains available from the Budman Ride for donations after the $500.00 donation to the PA Wounded 

Warrior Three Gun Shoot-out event. Chris Iachini motioned to accept the treasurer’s report as given, 

second by Brian Heller. Motion passed. 

Committee Reports 

Susan Iachini reported that three new memberships have been added since the last meeting.  

Trail Maintenance: Wes Zeisloft reported has been in contact with Aaron Young, Loyalsock DCNR, he 

has received an update on the Cabbage Hollow and Little Bear trails. Wes will forward the email so it 

may be shared with the membership.  

The remainder of this meeting focused on the upcoming Summer Fest. Discussions included adding a 

poker run to the event to draw in more people. Tim Wood and Ernie Shumbat are working with Mike 

Knefley on this aspect. This weekend will also be part of a benefit for a local family. The poker run 

money would be donated much like the Budman Ride. Tim Wood announced that Big Country will be 

performing at the hill this a country band. Discussions were held on costs, the number of volunteers 

needed to put on this event, advertising, and donations. Matt Frye will start working on the insurance.  

New Business: 

PSSA has sent us information on Mini Grants – Brian Shearer and Matt Frye will review and report at the 

next board meeting.  

Next board meeting is August 17, at 7:00 p.m. Haywoods, Muncy, 2nd Floor. 

It was suggested that we contact Justin Gardner to see if he will still host the Snowmobiler Roundup on 

November 4, 2017. This event is to host a membership meeting as well. Susan will contact. 

Chris Iachini made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:52 p.m., second Tim Wood. Motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan Iachini, CPAST Secretary 


